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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Dick Smith Portable DVD/Media Players 
10 January 2013                                                               ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem In rare cases the internal lithium-ion rechargeable battery 
may overheat. 
 

Overheating batteries are a potential fire hazard. 
 

Details This recall involves: 
 

Dick Smith 7" Portable DVD Media player Cat# D6200 
Dick Smith 7" Portable DVD Media player Cat# D6201 
Dick Smith 9" Portable DVD Media player Cat# D6203 
Dick Smith 7" Portable DVD player Cat# GE4203 
 

These products have been sold in Dick Smith stores in   
Australia and New Zealand from November 2009 to July 
2012. 
 

Once removed from the packaging the item can be 
identified by the Dick Smith logo below the screen for the 
D6200, D6201, and D6203 and on the top lid of the 
GE4203. The Catalogue No. can be found on the rear or 
base of the unit. 

 

What to do Customers should not use these products. 
 

Customers are asked to immediately return the products to 
any Dick Smith store for a full refund or phone 0800 373 
347 (option 1) for more information. 

 

More 
Information 

Recall Notice 
Dick Smith website 

        

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.dicksmith.co.nz/media/DSNZ/Media/static/Articles/Help/Week26ProductRecall-FINALv2.pdf
http://www.dicksmith.co.nz/Help/product-safety-recall-content

